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Announcing the results of the faculty of veterinary medicine via the University’s mail
[image: ]
[bookmark: _GoBack]The MIS project announces that the results of the faculty of veterinary medicine will be announced via the University’s mail. Every student can know his /her result by downloading the Benha university application from Google Play.
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